
 
 

 
 

11th February 2021 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

I hope this finds all of you well and that your young people have a wonderful half-term 
holiday next week. Do remember that tomorrow (Friday 12th February) is an INSET Day, so 
there will be no live lessons that day. 

• Tim Aldridge, Newham’s Director of Childrens’ Services, has written an important 
letter to all parents of Little Ilford students about the school expansion. It can be 
found here: 

• There is also some interesting information on how to support your child’s reading at 
home here. 

• We have found some useful advice for parents on how to support their teenagers in 
general here: Supporting Teenagers During the Pandemic.pptx - Google Slides 

• Year 8 parents: there is a letter regarding GCSE Options here. 

• Newham are running a competition for young people to design a resource to 
encourage people to get vaccinated. Details can be found here. 

• Free School Meals meals vouchers for the half term will be processed 
by schoolvouchers.com. Parents/carers will receive a text and or email to access the 
vouchers next week.  

That’s all for this week. I do hope that all of you are keeping well. 

Kind regards, 

 

Ian Wilson 
Co-Headteacher 
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